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Please pass LD l914 an act to Enact the Maine Psilocybin Health Access. Many of 
Maines citizens live with unacceptable levels of physical and emotional pain that 
research 
proves can be effectively addressed by this natural, safe, powerful form of treatment. 
By denying passage of 1914 you condemn and prolong those Maine citizens, women 
and men to unnecessary suffering. Please consider changing lives positively in our 
state. 


